
Hi Kate 
 
Further to your letter of 18 April to Aberdeenshire candidates, I'd refer 
you to our Aberdeenshire manifesto which can be accessed at: 
 
http://movingaberdeenshireforward.info/ 
 
and the national one, should be accessible through: 
 
http://www.snp.org/media-centre/news/2010/apr/salmond-launches-
snp-manifesto 
 
I think these answer most of the queries you raise, and I am sure you 
will have noted our position on the Living Wage, and no compulsory 
redundancies. 
 
Regards 
 
Bryan Stuart 
 


